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To: Susan McDonald, Gaston County Library

From: Lynda Reynolds, State Aid Program Manager

Date: June 17, 2025

Re: Preliminary State Aid Payments, FY2025-2026

Your preliminary payments for State Aid FY2025-26 are calculated based upon your 2024-25
recurring State Aid amount and adjustments required by eligibility criteria. Once the 2025-26
budget is verified by our Finance Group, we will finalize your library's total State Aid allocation and
determine your monthly payment amounts for the remainder of the year. If there is a change to
the State Aid allocation, this will have an impact on the payments for the remainder of the year.

Your monthly payment is $24,216 for the months of July — November 2025.

If you have any questions about your preliminary payments or would like this memo on
letterhead, please email lynda.reynolds@dncr.nc.gov

Thank you,
Lynda Reynolds

State Aid Program Manager
State Library of North Carolina
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